
Welcome Home: Creating a More Affordable Future

★ What kind of community do we want to be? 

★ How can residents, businesses, community institutions, and 
the City collaborate to create more diverse and affordable 
housing options? 

★ Why is affordable housing important to our future and our 
community’s well-being?

★ How can we make our city a place that is welcoming and 
workable at all stages of life? 

Can’t make the live workshop?  
You can still share your ideas online 

from September 10 – 20. 
https://tinyurl.com/PGHousing

If you want to participate in Spanish, 
please contact Beth.

Si desea participar en español, 
comuníquese con Beth. 

Join us for a live
virtual community conversation 

about housing in Pacific Grove

Wednesday, September 9, 2020  |  6:00 pm – 7:30pm
RSVP here: https://pghousing.eventbrite.com

Join via Zoom: https://tinyurl.com/PGHousingZoom

Or call in:  Phone: (669) 900-6833    ID: 607 227 0327   Password: 123

All members of the Pacific Grove community are encouraged to attend --
residents, businesses and employees.

Contact: Terri Schaeffer, tschaeffer@cityofpacificgrove.org 831-648-3182 
or Beth Altshuler Munoz, BethAltMunoz@gmail.com
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